
ATTORNEYS MARGUERITE HAMMES AND GRANT
KILLORAN PUBLISHED IN THE WISCONSIN
LAWYER

Attorneys Marguerite Hammes and Grant Killoran authored an article in the February, 2021
edition of the Wisconsin Lawyer magazine, entitled “COVID-19 Vaccination: Legal Landscape
and Challenges.” Their article analyzes the authority of Wisconsin public health officials
regarding mass vaccination for COVID-19 and the circumstances under which individuals can
object to vaccination requirements.

Read the full article here.
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